
7-24-24 PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING 
960 HANNA ST.E, WINDSOR ON. N8X 2P3 

RE : REZONING

Dear homeowner : 

I hope this message finds you well. We wanted to inform you that the property at 
960 Hanna is currently undergoing a rezoning process. As part of the process, we 
will be hosting an open house to discuss the proposed changes and gather 
community feedback. 

The open house will take place on August 15, 2024 and we encourage you to 
attend to learn more about the proposed rezoning and voice any concerns or 
suggestions you may have.  

Details for the open house are as follows: 

Date: August 15, 2024 
Time: 3:00-4:00 pm 
Location: 960 Hanna St. E, Windsor ON. N8X 2P3 

We value your input and look forward to your participation. 

Best Regards, 

Global Maintenance  


